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Thank you to the parents from Year 5 who came to the PGL 2019 meeting. It is a year away from the children       

currently in Year 5 heading off on their residential trip, but we need to secure spaces and give you as much time as 

possible to make the payments. It is slightly more expensive then this year at £315. If you didn’t get to come to a 

meeting we will be sending letters home and you can visit the website www.pgl.co.uk. You can view pictures from this 

years trip on the website in the gallery.  

PTA 

The first meeting of this academic year was held today. On the Agenda was family quiz night, getting more volunteers 

and Christmas Fair. The Family Quiz night will be on 29th November at the North site from 6.30pm to 8.30pm. The 

cost is £2.50 per child and £3.50 per adult with a meal included. The next meeting of the PTA will be on 29th October 

at 9am and the agenda will include AGM items, Quiz and Christmas Fair. Everyone is welcome.  

We are taking part in the Big Draw this year. Mr 

Beckett, the Creative and expressive arts lead, is  

organising some amazing events. We will be inviting 

parents to come along to get involved. The national 

event is happening for the whole of October, we will be focusing on the week beginning the 15th October. If you feel 

that you can help and get involved please email  office@missiongrove.org.uk for the attention of Mr Beckett.  

Reading at Mission Grove 

Hopefully you child has been coming home daily wanting to read their school book. The children in years 2 to 3 are 

following accelerated readers and once they have read a book they get to do a fun quiz to find out how much they 

understood. Well done to Buzzard and Bullfinch classes who have topped the table for the number of minutes the 

class reads on average a day. Isabella in Buzzard is our top reader at the moment ! We do ask that you encourage 

your child to read for at least 20 minutes a day.  

We have set up a new BLOG page on the website in the pupil zone and children will be able to go onto the website 

and write a review about the book that they are reading.  

Parent Evenings 

Next Monday and Tuesday we have the first parent meeting of the year. It is a chance for you to meet the teacher, 

look at your child’s books and get their targets to work on at home. If you haven’t already signed up for an appoint-

ment please contact the office.  

 

 

OCTOBER 

 

15th & 16th Parents Evening 

15th—19th Celebratory week –BIG DRAW 

15th Mallard Household Cavalry 

15th & 16th Year 3 cycling south 

17th Moorhen Household cavalry 

17th Year 4 Science Museum 

18th Curriculum Governors 

18th Year 5 Vestry museum 

18th Merlin Class Household Cavalry trip  

19th Individual pupil photos for Early years and year 2  

22nd –26th Half term Holiday club 

29th –9th November Swimming Year 3  

31st Spooky Disco £1 

31st Year 6 Secondary school closing day 

1st & 2nd Reception 2019 Open Days  

5th Goldfinch & Goldcrest Suntrap trips 

6th Goose & Grouse  Suntrap trips 

 

Thank you to Moorhen and merlin for their class assemblies this morning.  

 

Individual Photos 

Due to the size of the school we are having the photographers over 2 days. This is to enable us to get 

a photo of all of the children and one with them with their siblings. We are hoping to get the 2 years 

olds, Nursery, Reception and Year 2 children all taken next Friday.  

 

The rest of the school will have their photos taken after half term.  

 

Year 3 on south site have cycle training next Monday and Tuesday. We do have some bikes and hel-

mets that can be borrowed if your child doesn’t have one.  

Also Year 3 will be going swimming after half term.  



North Site—Buxton Road, E17 7EJ 

South site—Exmouth Road , E17 &QB 

 

Telephone : 020 8520 3487  

http://www.missiongroveschool.com 

This week in pictures 

 


